To: Mayor Josh Morgan, Members of the Community and Protective Services

Committee

From: Ken patpatia

Re: 12th Meeting of Community and Protective Services Committee, August 15, 2023,

PPM, Fireworks By-law Review] on the Agenda

Hello Mayor Morgan and CSPC Committee Members,

i am pleased to write you this note and my opinion that fireworks are not necessary to celebrate any event!

Not only does it create pollution, it's dangerous and causes fire, many injuries and deaths. Our dear city, provincial and federal gov. pick the tab in the financial aspect but scars are left on an individual for life.

Who are we helping in this, foreign countries who make these things and get richer at our expense.

Solution, if somebody likes to celebrate something, there are sports, dancing, singing, playing and comedy events can be arranged. Why do we pollute our dear environment which is on the brink of disaster. There are already 8 billion people on this planet and if everyone does fireworks every now and then can you believe what would happen to our environment.

I strongly advise banning fireworks from our community so at least we can live in a peaceful and a clean environment.

By doing this you will set an example to other cities and become one of the heroes and savior of the human kind.

THank you,

For option #2, NO Fireworks in the city of london!

D - -+ D - -

Best Regards,

Ken Patpatia
BROKER

9 glenridge cres. london ont